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Adirondack Park Agency Press Statement for Brampton Enforcement Case

RAY BROOK, NY - The Adirondack Park Agency Enforcement Committee issued a determination 
and order in the matter of the Brampton Enforcement case which involved the operation of a tourist 
accommodation in violation of the Adirondack Park Agency Act and the New York State Wild, Scenic 
and Recreational Rivers Act.  The determination requires the owners of the Brampton to immediately 
cease operations and remove all unlawful structures and signage.  The determination also imposes a 
civil penalty of $438,000 with 20% ($87,600) pending by March 6, 2020.  The remainder of the 
penalty would be suspended upon satisfactory completion of all remediation within the time periods 
established in the determination.  The Brampton will not be allowed to operate as a tourist 
accommodation unless and until all required APA permits are secured.

Agency staff exhausted all standard negotiating processes and were forced to seek a determination 
from the Agency Enforcement Committee.  The determination and order seeks remediation to protect 
the environment and a civil penalty structured to encourage the remediation, while penalizing the 
Brampton for their blatant violations and failure to cooperate.  

The mission of the Adirondack Park Agency is to protect the public and private resources of the 
Adirondack Park through the exercise of the powers and duties of the Agency as provided by law.




















